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Research Analysis 

 

The committee substitute to HB 1152 allows the Insurance Commissioner to contract with a 

statewide association of county sheriffs to serve as the Plan Administrator for the Oklahoma 

Temporary Motorist Liability Plan.   

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1152, which relaxes the language by which the Insurance Commissioner is allowed to select 

a plan administrator for the Oklahoma Temporary Motorist Liability Plan, could result in the 

sheriffs not being selected. As the sheriffs do take in some revenue from their participation as 

plan administrator, there is the possibility of a loss of revenue for the sheriffs.  This is dependent 

upon what the Insurance Commissioner decides. 

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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